
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are all only too aware of the financial pressures everyone is experiencing 

at the present moment in time, especially as we come up to the festive period. 

With this in mind the PTFA are going to hold a Preloved Toy Sale on Saturday 

26th November, in Omagh County PS between 10.00am-2.00pm, where 

parents can purchase very affordable toys and stocking fillers for Christmas. 

We would be grateful if parents could donate (clean, intact) toys: LEGO in all 

forms - play kitchens - kids bikes - complete board games, dolls and action 

figures, prams, easel, puzzles and games – kids dress up, etc 

**Please note we cannot accept stuffed animals, toy guns, helmets or sleeping 

blankets.** 

If every family was able to donate just one preloved toy, it could easily make 

some little ones Christmas. 

Toy donations can be sent into school and left at the school office. 

As January can be a difficult month financially for most families, we as a 

school felt that we would like to provide a free breakfast every school morning 

in January for any child who wishes to avail of it. Therefore, any money raised 

from the toy sale will be put towards the purchasing of breakfasts. 

This is a great opportunity to have a clear out before Christmas and we thank 

you in advance for your generosity. 

Many Thanks! 

Kind Regards, 

J Funston 



 


